
IFB# 2025-MHA-01 

Landscaping Services 

The Housing Authority of the City of Meriden (“the Authority”) is currently requesting price 

quotations from qualified firms Landscaping Services at Johnson Farms, Hanover Place and 

Yale Acres all located in Meriden, CT.  Responses to this IFB must be received by the Authority 

no later than 10 AM, Monday, March 31, 2025. 

 

The bid package will be available beginning Monday, March 17, 2025, and can be requested 
by emailing procurement@meriden-ha.com Responses will be received electronically to 
procurement@meriden-ha.com  
 
A site visit at each location is scheduled for Friday, March 21, 2025, beginning at 10 am at 
Johnson Farms, 130 Village Lane, Meriden, CT.   
 
All proposers are responsible for all terms and conditions set forth in the IFB.  By virtue of 
completing, signing, and submitting the proposal, the proposer agrees with instructions, terms, 
conditions and requirements set forth in the document. 

 
The proposals will be evaluated based on requirements set for in the IFB and a recommendation 
will be made to the Board of Commissioners of the Housing Authority of City of Meriden. The 
Housing Authority reserves the right to accept or reject any and/or all proposals. 
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